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Where   STARS   shine   bright!  
Oct   12-16,   2020  

This   week   in   6A   Students:  
*Superstars   finished   their   block   letter   name   and   line  
Art.   They   looked   awesome!  
*We’ve   been   working   hard   creating   patterns.  
Students   have   been   identifying   attributes   of  
patterns,   using   letters   to   represent   the   core   and  
predicting   future   items.  
*Students   finished   completing   a   rounding   numbers  
check-in.  
*Superstars   practiced   building   number   lines   using  
scale.  
*We   continued   to   work   on   our   recount   writing.  
*As   a   class   we   edited   writing   samples.  
*Students   identified   the   main   idea   of   the   stories  
“The   Golden   Rule”   and   “Same,   Same,   But  
Different”.  
*In   Science   we   finished   discussing   plant   products.  
We   also   learned   about   photosynthesis.  
*Students   brainstormed   examples   of   nouns   and  
verbs   for   our   word   work.  
*Superstars   created   a   gratitude   jar   mind   map,  
where   they   filled   the   jar   with   items   they   are   grateful  
for.  
 
Next   week   we   will:  
*Move   into   growing   patterns  
*Continue   with   our   recount   writing   and   point   of  
view  
*Begin   talking   about   plant   survival   tactics  
 
Important   Notes   and   Reminders:   
*Students   are   now   able   to   leave   indoor   shoes   at  
school   above   their   hook.  
*Superstars   are   to   check   Google   Classroom   for  
items   they   missed   in   class   while   they   are   away.  
 
Supporting   Your   Child   at   Home:  
*Look   for   real   life   examples   of   patterns  
*Identify   attributes   of   patterns  
*Discuss   survival   tactics   of   plants  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 


